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Undergraduate fees Home/EU/CI Overseas 

Undergraduate & Foundation 
degree 

£9250 £11000 

Undergraduate & Foundation 
degree, work-based routes 

£6000 N/A 

ELQ  £9250  £11000 

BSc Speech & Language Therapy £9250 £11750 

BEd Primary & Secondary routes £9250 £11000 

      

Postgraduate taught fees     

PGCE Primary & Secondary 
routes 

£9250 £11000 

Masters degree, taught full time* £5500 £11500 

Postgraduate Certificate (60 
credits)* 

Pro rata  Pro rata  

Postgraduate Diploma (120 
credits)* 

Pro rata  Pro rata 

MBA £8500 £8500 
  
  

Research Programmes Full Time Part Time 

      

MPhil/PhD £4106 £2050 

  
 
 
*20% discount for alumni that progress from Undergraduate to Postgraduate 
(within 2 years of completion). The discount does not apply to PGCE. 
 
All fees are per annum unless otherwise stated and additional professional 
accreditation fees may also apply. 
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Tuition fees are charged annually and may be subject to an annual increase. Information about 
the current level of tuition fees can be found above.  
 
The UK government caps the annual fee that English universities are permitted to charge UK and 
EU undergraduate students. It is the UK government’s intention that the cap will increase in line 
with the RPIX measure of inflation (the Retail Prices Index, excluding mortgage interest 
payments) for higher education providers participating in the Teaching Excellence Framework 
(TEF). The RPIX is a variable measure and as at September 2017 stood at 2.8%.  
 
The next increase would be applied to the tuition fee payable for the 2018/19 academic year. It 
would be applied to students beginning their courses in that year and those continuing their 
courses from previous years.  
 
Any increase to the tuition fee cap requires parliamentary approval. The government has not yet 
introduced the legislation necessary to increase the fee cap for the 2018/19 academic year. 
Therefore, the level of tuition fee we charge for the 2018/19 academic year will be dependent on 
this legislation passing through parliament.  
 
We will notify students immediately if that happens and in any event no later than 30 
June 2018 of the tuition fee to be charged for the academic year 2018/19. 

 


